
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

*** NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF REGULAR 
MEETING *** 

 
 
 
The regularly scheduled Board meeting of the Sweetwater Springs 
Water District on Thursday, July 4, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. has been 
RESCHEDULED to Tuesday, July 2, 2024, at 3 p.m., at the offices 
of the Sweetwater Springs Water District, located at 17081 Highway 
116, Suite B, Guerneville, California. 
 
Agendas for this Meeting will be posted and mailed in accordance with 
normal posting and mailing procedures. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, contact the Clerk of 
the Board at 869-4000. 
 
 
  


